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Dear Chedoke Students and Families: 

 

A chess club is starting at Chedoke this year.  Chess club will take place during second 

nutrition break on every Day 2 in Room 219, supervised by Mrs. Rashid.  The club is 

open to students of all ages and abilities who are interested in playing chess – no  

previous experience is necessary.  

 

In addition, we will be having before school sessions from 7:30 to 8:15  on Wednesday 

mornings starting October 18th, 2017.  These sessions are for students who are serious 

about chess and interested in learning more about chess strategy and training  

techniques to develop their game.   The Wednesday morning sessions will be lead by 

student members of the Westmount Secondary School chess club which currently 

holds the Ontario High School team championship title. All students who are members 

of the chess club are welcome to attend; however the content will be more suitable for 

students who understand the rules of chess and have some experience.  

 

Additional information about chess and the 

chess club at Chedoke will be posted on a 

new chess page of the  Chedoke grade 8 

website: grade8chedoke.weebly.com 

 

Mrs. Karen Rashid 

Grade 8 Chedoke Elementary 

krashid@hwdsb.on.ca 

mailto:krashid@hwdsb.on.ca


All Grade 2—4’s are invited to attend Peter and the Wolf at Mohawk College 

on Saturday October 14th at 2pm. 

If interested please contact the Box Office by October 10th at 905-526-7756 for 

FREE tickets! See information below for more details: 

 



 

INTERMEDIATE STUDENTS:  

A great opportunity for our Intermediate students, Gr. 7 –8’s.  

Please take advantage of this Homework Help! 
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Dear Chedoke Community: 

 

Please be aware that Chedoke School will be practicing both a Bomb Threat  

Evacuation as well as Lockdown Procedure on October 17th at 8:45am.   

 

 

 

 

REMINDER: 

The Chedoke Educator Team is on duty from 8:10 - 8:25 am each morning and from 

2:45 - 3:00 pm each afternoon.  If your child is on school property prior to 8:10 am 

or after 3:00 pm and not registered with the YMCA, they are not being supervised.  

We encourage families to create a plan and be responsible for your child outside of 

school and duty hours. 

 

Finally, Mrs. Corbin-Harper and I would like to 

wish everyone a wonderful long weekend with 

family and friends! 

 

Sincerely, 

Priscilla Mochrie      Jo-Ann Corbin-Harper 

Principal       Vice-Principal 

 

     We invite you to follow us on  

     Twitter @Chedoke_HWDSB 

 


